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School Diary for the 
Week Beginning 

4th September 2023 
  

Monday 
INSET 

 
Tuesday 

Welcome Back 
 

PE for All 
 
Wednesday 

 
 

Thursday 
 
 

Friday  
Year 6 Bikeability 

PE for All 
 

Celebrations Worship 
@ 9:15am – all 

welcome 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

 
 

Seb, Georgie, Ellie, 
Olivia, Rogan, James, 

Pati 

 
“The Lord directs the steps of the godly.   

 He delights in every detail of their lives.    

Though they may stumble, they will never fall, for the Lord holds them by the hand.”   
Psalm 37:23-24 

 
Dear Children, 
As we come to the end of our school year, I wanted to let you know how 
proud I am of each and every one of you.    You always amaze me with your 
resilience and determination.    There isn’t a day that goes by when you 
don’t make us smile.    You are just the most amazing bunch and I am so 
lucky to be your headteacher!     
 
It’s been a really busy year packed full of lots of amazing opportunities to 
bring your learning alive – two residentials and trips to some amazing 
places.     We’ve had quite a few visitors in school too – Bishop Sam, willow 
artist, Dave from the Creepy Crawley Show, Reverend Paul, Ann Angel, 
Elizabeth Morris and Helan Isherwood, Jolene’s Dance Company, Sandbach 
Cricket, Sale Sharks and Crewe Alexandra.   There was also been two 
amazing productions – Barmy Bethlehem and The Island that Rocks.   Both 
filled my heart with pride.     
 
Your teachers are busy planning some wonderful things for you to do next 
year as part of your study themes.    We’ve already thinking about your 
residentials and planning lots exciting trips for you to enjoy.    
 
It’s important that you recharge your batteries over the summer as you 
have worked incredibly hard this year.      Promise me that you will stay 
safe over the summer and be extra good for your Mums and Dads, as they 
need a rest too.     I hope you have a wonderful summer, and I can’t wait to 
hear about all of the adventures on Tuesday 5th September. 
 
Lots of Love, 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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Stars of the Year 
 
Otters (Reception) ~ Teddy for his super progress and attitude towards all aspects of his learning this 
year. 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Ivy for letting your light shine brightly in all aspects of your learning, always. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Niamh for letting your light shine brightly in all aspects of your learning, always. 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Lucas for his perseverance towards his learning and always trying his best in 
everything he does. 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Freddie for his outstanding work ethic and showing such a love for learning every 
day.  
Badgers (Y5) ~ Thomas for the perseverance and determination he has shown throughout the year. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Francesca for the perseverance and determination she has shown throughout the 
year. 
 
 

End of Year Trophies awarded by Mrs Appleby 
Richardson's Pride & Perseverance ~ Rosco Clark 

Katy Lee Achievement Award ~ Oliver Price 
Shining Light Award ~ Millie Vickerstaff & Sophie Glendenning 

 
Prayer for the Summer  

We put ourselves into Your hands,  
And pray that You will bless us and our families during the wonderful months of summer.  

May we all help make our home a place of relaxation, joy, love, peace and safety.  
May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only about ourselves,  

but helping others enjoy the blessings of summertime.  
We ask this through Jesus Christ, our Lord. Amen 
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A Final Goodbye to Our Wonderful Year 6 

 
Today is full of mixed emotions – grateful that we’ll be able to spend lots of time with our families and 
friends over the summer, and sadness because we are saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6.     This 
morning we held our leavers’ service in St Leonards – thank you to those of you who were able to join 
us.      Each of the children wrote a message to one of their friends and sang ‘A Million Thoughts’ to the 
congregation.    As you can imagine, there wasn’t a dry eye in the church!    Sophie also performed a 
song which started everyone off again!   
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A Message from Mrs Appleby 
Your time with us has come to an end, 

You have achieved so much and come so far, 
Don’t let anyone steal your dreams or hold you back, 

Live one day at a time. 
 

Never lie, steal or cheat,  
Just be yourself – your wonderful self, 

Hold onto our Christian values, 
Let that light shine bright! 

 
Never give up and don’t give in, 
Give more than you planned to, 

Keep trying no matter how hard it seems - make it happen, 
If opportunity doesn’t knock, build a door. 

 
Open your arms to change, 

Remember there is nothing you can’t do, 
Set your sights high and keep them fixed, 

Take control of your own destiny. 
 

Believe in yourself and you will achieve great things, 
There are billions of people in the world 

but just one amazing you – don’t ever forget that! 
Good Luck xxx 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


